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Tesha Wheeler

549 Carlisle Street
Hanover, PA 17331

November 9, 2009

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
IRRC
333 Market Street
14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Coccodrilli,

I am writing you in support of Regulation 16A-4816 which regulates what an
unlicensed employee can do for families in need of funeral services. As an
employee of a funeral home, I see how vulnerable families are when they come
to a time of need of funeral services for their loved one. I believe that the
education and licensing of individuals who provide these people with a security in
knowing they will be protected during such a vulnerable time and receive the
care they deserve by having the accountability of an educated and licensed
funeral director providing the services needed for their families.

I ask for your support of Regulation 16A-4816 and thank you for your service to
the people in our Commonwealth.

Best Regards,


